Grey Bears Readying Lunches

«The Grey Bears are gearing up to distribute bags of fresh and frozen produce, such
as these above, beginning Thursday, February 4 and Friday, February 5. The organization’
will be distributing some 3,000 brown bag lunches to their senior membership and are
particularly interested in reaching those who had to leave their homes as a result of the
flood. Members may call 427-3000 to find out if a new pick-up site has been designated for
them.

- - Due to the severe rams, local grovers will be starting up production later than
.usual, and the lunches will reflect this lack of produce. The Grey Bears ask that tax-
deductible donations of fresh, frozen, packaged or canned foods be dropped off at the,
“group’s warehouse, 1298 Fair Ave. Large donations can be picked up.

The Grey Bears received 7500 pounds of government surplus cheese as its share of
the alotment made to Santa €ruz County. The two-pound servings will be distributed to the
more than 3600 members at 28 distribution sites and to older people unable to leave their
homes. Grey Bear members who do not receive a brown bag may pick up their cheese at
the warehouse. Bring your Grey Bears membership card.




